
City of West Allis

Legislation Text

City of New Berlin Notice of Public Hearing before the City of New Berlin Plan Commission scheduled for January
7, 2013, 6:00 p.m., in regard to Manhard Consulting, Ltd., on behalf of Walmart, petitioning for two requests in
order to proceed with a Use Approval application to construct a Walmart Store, at approximately 15375 W.
Greenfield Ave. and 15205 W. Greenfield Ave.
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